
 
 
 

 

MEMORANDUM 

DATE:  July 5, 2022 

TO:  Honorable President and Members of the City Council 
FROM:  Colin Tarbert, President and CEO 
POSITION: Support 
SUBJECT: City Council Bill No. 22-0200 
 Urban Renewal – Central Business District – Amendment 2 
 

 
INTRODUCTION 
The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on City Council Bill 
No. 22-0220 introduced by Councilman Eric Costello.  
 
PURPOSE 
A resolution for the purpose of amending the Urban Renewal Plan for the Central Business 
District (CBD) to revise the signage provisions of this Ordnance severable; providing for the 
application of this Ordinance in conjunction with certain other ordinances; and providing for a 
special effective date.  
 
BRIEF HISTORY 
This Bill will remove language that conflicts the previously approved Area of Special Signage 
Control plan and current Zoning Code.  
 
FISCAL IMPACT 
None 
 
AGENCY POSITION 
The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) supports City Council Bill No. 22-0200.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Kim Clark at 410-837-9305 or 
kclark@baltimoredevelopment.com.  
 
 
cc: Nina Themelis, Mayor’s Office of Government Relations 
 Sophia Gebrehiwot, Mayor’s Office of Government Relations 
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